
Courtesy Visit to The Commander of Aqaba regional Security Command of Public 

Security Directorate 

 On April 15, H.E. Mr. Hidenao YANAGI, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan, paid a 

courtesy call on Brig. Gen. Tayseer Hijazeen, the Commander of Aqaba regional 

Security Command of Public Security Directorate (PSD), and expressed gratitude 

for the PSD’s continious sopport for Japanese residents and tourists in the region, 

and exchanged views over security situation in Aqaba. Brig. Gen. Tayseer 

Hijazeen explained the security situation, security measures and border control 

which PSD conducts in Aqaba, and expressed his willingness to make the effort to 

provide the safety and security for Japanese residents and tourists. 

 

 


